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  Join the English in Action Book Club! 

 “A Piece of Pie” by Damon Runyon.  

Our next meeting is Friday, May 1
st
    

 12:30-1:30 PM 

English in Action students will meet on Fridays, once a month, for a lively 

book discussion. On May 1
st
, we’ll be discussing “A Piece of Pie” by 

Damon Runyon. You can download the stories HERE or pick up a printed copy at the English-Speaking 

Union offices. 

You are welcome to join us even if you haven’t read the story! 

Please note that the dates are subject to change. Email to confirm the date and reading selection of the 

meeting you would like to attend. If you would like to join us, please contact: Barbara 

Sutherland: suth330@gmail.com or Karen Ruelle: kruelle@esuus.org. 

 

After Book Club, Join Us for a Special Movie Screening! 

 
The EiA Book Club is now followed by a movie. 

 

On Friday, May 1
st
  

2:00-4:00 PM 

“Guys and Dolls” 

 
In the musical “Guys and Dolls” gambler Nathan Detroit has few options 

for the location of his big craps game. Needing $1,000 to pay a garage 

owner to host the game, Nathan bets Sky Masterson that Sky cannot get 

virtuous Sarah Brown out on a date. Despite some resistance, Sky 

negotiates a date with her in exchange for bringing people into her mission. Meanwhile, Nathan's 

longtime fiancée, Adelaide wants him to marry her.  

 
TELL YOUR FRIENDS ABOUT THE EiA BOOK CLUB AND MOVIE SCREENING! 
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